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March 21, 2014 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
We have had the opportunity to work with JMC Electrical Contractor, LLC on various new, addition and renovation 
projects for several years.  JMC Electrical Contractor, LLC has been and continues to be a great team providing 
electrical contracting services on our construction projects.  
 
The JMC Electrical team has been very professional and proficient in their project management as well as their 
field personnel, paying particular attention to safety and security measures that have been required.  Their field 
supervisors provide excellent day to day communication with our staff and provide their high-quality services to 
complete the projects on or ahead of schedule time and time again.  All RFI’s and additional paperwork are 
submitted on a timely basis as to not conflict nor deter the construction schedules.   
 
I highly recommend JMC Electrical Contractor and always welcome the opportunity in working with them on up 
and coming construction projects.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
MIG CONSTRUCTION  
 

 
Brian Deming, PE, LEED AP 
Vice President 
 


